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Child Sickness Policy
Many childhood infectious diseases are highly communicable in the early stages and parents are advised to keep their children at home if exhibiting any signs of illness. IF IN DOUBT, please phone the Pre-School and the staff will advise whether your child should attend.
If you answer YES to any of the questions below, please keep your child at home and phone the Pre-school for advice as to when they can return
· Has your child had a bout of sickness/diarrhoea in the last 48 hours?

· Does your child have a temperature of 38.C or higher?

· Is your child reliant on one to one attention?

· Does your child have itchy and/or runny eyes and/or sticky eyes?

· Does your child have an infection?

NOTE – If your child has any infection, please inform the Pre-School as to the nature of the infection so that other parents can be alerted.

COVID-16

During the pandemic we are following strict guidance from the GOV. and as this information can change periodically we will regularly updated and send to parents/carers and staff. 
Medication

Pre-school staff are only able to administer medication in line with the Health & Hygiene policy. However, staff will administer Calpol or Piriton in an emergency situation if it is felt necessary to the child’s well-being before a parent/carer is able to collect their child eg. due to high temperature or allergic reaction. The parent permission for this is gained in the registration and where possible, we will phone for further permission during an event. 
As the health and well being of the children is paramount, the decision whether to allow a child to attend or not is at the Pre-School Leader’s discretion.
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